
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE REQUESTING TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF SERVICE 
 
Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter, 639 Industrial Avenue, Oak Harbor WA 98277 
 
Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle has applied to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
for authority to suspend “Scheduled Reservation Airport Shuttle Services” between Whidbey 
Island and SeaTac Airport, until April 18, 2020, due to COVID-19 and related travel and public 
health impacts.  This service will be offered as an on demand for fee charter service per approved 
tariff.  Public comment is requested and can be filed with the WUTC by the means provided 
below.  Please include in your comments our Certificate Number C-1077. 
For further information please contact our office at 360.679.4003 
Our request is subject to review and approval from the Washington State Utilities and 
Transportation Commission.  This Company’s requests are proposals, subject to public review and 
a Commission decision.  The Commission has the authority to accept, modify, or reject the 
company’s proposal. You can contact the commission to comment on our proposal by calling 1-
888-333-9882, via email at comments@utc.wa.gov, via the Commission’s website 
www.utc.wa.gov, or traditional mail at P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250.  You can receive 
information about the public meeting where our suspended schedule proposal will be heard by 
contacting the Commission. 
 
Notice Date: March 21, 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter | P.O. Box 1097 Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
Ph:360.679.4003 Toll free: 877.679.4003 Fax: 360.323.8894 

www.seatacshuttle.com 
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